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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
June 20, 2022

New (2022) Capacity Notification

Your bektel.com email account now includes a new feature. A capacity
notification email will be sent to you when you are close to reaching maximum

storage capacity.

When you receive this notification, it’'s recommended that you delete all emails

that you no longer need in your folders.

This notification is a courtesy service to ensure you continue receiving new

emails in your inbox.
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